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BAC AQUATICS IMPORTANT UPDATE 

 

March 14, 2020 - GROUP SWIM LESSONS AND FAMILY SWIM POSTPONED 

 

To our members and guests: 

 

Effective today the club's Group Swim Lessons and Family Swim will be postponed and is 

scheduled to RESTART on Sunday, March 29, 2020. (If anything changes, we will communicate via the 

club's website.) 

 

Group Swim Lessons: We are crediting the payment for the first half of the 8 week session to the second 

half of the 8 week session when we anticipate to resume all Group Swim Lessons (Sunday 3/29). Any 

questions or concerns please don't hesitate to reach out! 

 

Private/Semi-Private Lessons: At this time, private and semi-private lessons can be continued based on 

the decision made between you and your instructor. (If anything changes, we will communicate via the 

club's website.) 

 

Our number one priority is the health and well-being of our members, guests, and team members. Ensuring 

your well-being is more important than ever. On behalf of the entire team here at the club, we thank you for 

being a valued member of BAC. We appreciate your help and understanding. 

 

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. You can reach out 

to aquatics@beverlyathletic.com. Please just give us ample time to respond as we continue to make health 

and well-being our number one priority. 

 

You are our community...you are #BACSTRONG. 

 

Healthy regards, 

BAC Aquatics 
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